
 
 

February 2024 
 

Change Control Notification 24-001 
Glycerin Fill Site and Packaging Change 
Please circulate to the appropriate department(s) and personnel within your organization 

 
Dear Customer: 

 
This letter is to inform you that there are two supply chain changes impacting WORLD GRADE® Glycerin 
275-gallon poly totes and 55-gallon poly drums. These products are packaged for Greenfield by a third- 
party. 

 
The first change is to inform you that the packaging site has been bought out, closed, and will now be 
filled at a new site. The new packaging site has been qualified and approved by Greenfield’s Quality 
Department. Please note, that this is only a change in the supply chain of material. There is no change to 
the producer or packaging process for Glycerin. 

 
The second change is to inform you that there is a minor cosmetic change to the 55-gallon poly drum in 
appearance only. The drums you will receive in the future are supplied by Mauser; the previous drums 
were supplied by Greif.  

 

Impacted Products: 

 
Timing of Change: 
You will see this change with the next order you receive. 

 
Additional Information: 
The quality of the material continues to meet or exceed our product specifications. The catalog number 
you currently order under will not be changed. 
 
For any questions regarding this notification, please contact your local sales representative or reach our 
sales team by emailing usasales@greenfield.com. 

 
Best regards,  
 
Katie Smoogen 
Technical Services Manager 
Katie.Smoogen@greenfield.com 

 

Please download here for the Mauser and Greif drum specifications. 
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Item number Catalog Number Product name 

101231 349WORLDIBC272 Glycerin, WG, 272 Gallon Tote 

102907 349WORLDIBC200 Glycerin, WG, 200 Gallon Tote 

103281 349WORLDDM55 Glycerin, WG, 55 Gallon Poly Drum 
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